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This bill does not accomplish what we would hope.  It has a very short time period for 

the "relative" to live in the additional dwelling and then it can be rented or sold.  This 

does not help the housing shortage.  The city of Bend should look to their existing 

areas, within the city, to add housing first where infrastructure already exists.    


